
Dear friend! 
 
 
Hi, my name is Georgia and I’m almost at the end of my two-year public services course and 
would like to share with you some of my memorable moments whilst being at West 
Nottinghamshire College and tell you about some of my achievements whilst being a student 
here.  
 
Throughout my course I have to admit I have been on a bit of an emotional roller-coaster from 
the transition from school to college, leaving friends and meeting new ones, and taking on 
new challenges and having new expectations of my own.  
 
I’ve taken every opportunity that has been offered to me by the college from taking part in a 
Royal Marines fitness session, going to help at police role play assessments, orienteering, rock 
climbing, reading a poem to the college on remembrance day, visiting HMS Prince of Wales 
in Liverpool and carrying out a security guard course work placements in a Danish college.  
 
All of these experiences have enabled me to develop myself as a person and gain confidence 
as well as develop my ability to carry out public speaking, become more independent, connect 
with new friends, and have lots of determination.  
 
I believe the skills I’ve learnt whilst being at the college will benefit me within my next step 
into either becoming a medic in the Royal Air Force or becoming a police officer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Georgia Geere  
 


